Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 2405 Evergreen Park Drive SW Suite B-1 Olympia, Washington 98502 Fax (360) 753-6862

Kathy McCrary, Paralegal (360) 753-7012 Lisa Skelley, Legal Asst. (360) 753-4679

February 9, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

05 FEB - 9

Docket No. UT-042087 – Ellensburg Telephone Company – Billing

Fig. :

32

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Issues

Re:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Ellensburg Telephone Company has completed the implementation of its new billing system. Unfortunately, the implementation was finished too late to implement the new billing system for the February billing cycle. Ellensburg Telephone Company has informed me that the new billing system will be implemented with the March billing cycle.

Ellensburg Telephone Company did want the Commission to know that the new billing system is up and will be operating beginning with the March billing cycle.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/1s

cc: Connie Meier